PUBLIC NOTICE
NORTHEAST POLICE DEPARTMENT

REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS

The Northeast Police Department is seeking qualifications from construction services for
the design, build, and finish of a public safety building. Copies of the requirements are
available in the office of the Commission Secretary, 100 Kruger Road or website
www.northeastpolice.net. Deadline for submitting proposals is Monday, September
17th at 10:00AM.

For further information regarding the requirements contact Selena Calverley,
Commission Secretary, at 940-365-2029




